
 

 

 

                          

This week : 

Maths :  We have been learning how to convert improper fractions into mixed numbers .The 
children learnt how to represent this conversion through diagrams first and when they had grasped 
the concept they were able to do so without pictorial support .We have been able to quickly move 
on to adding fractions with different denominators . This concept can be quite tricky but I am 
confident  that in the coming days most children will be able to find common denominators 
independently.  

English : We have been planning how to write a persuasive text . This learning has been linked to 
environmental issues regarding single use plastic and the impact this has on the oceans and sealife. 
The children have been horrified by some of the facts they have researched and are truly fired up to 
make a difference -watch this space because they have some interesting ideas. Here are some 
photos of them working in groups to plan their key arguments and evidence them.   
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